VIRGINIA BUILDING & CODE OFFICIALS ASSOCIATION

Letter of Support

May 28, 2024

Re: Christina Jackson
Senior Codes Compliance Inspector
Department of Codes Compliance
City of Newport News
2400 Washington Avenue
Newport News, VA 23607
jacksoncd@nnva.gov

To whom it may concern;

I am reaching out to you today, on behalf of a very special person, to offer VBCOA support for
candidacy to the ICC Board of Directors. One of our esteemed colleagues, Ms. Christiana
Jackson, is running for an at-large position.

Christina has been an integral part of our organization with her dedication to mentorship,
encouragement and engagement in the code development process. She has been engaged in the
local, state and international arenas.

Her experience spans across two decades including serving as a founding member and past
president of Women in Code Enforcement and Development of Virginia, Education Chair for
the Virginia Building and Code Officials Association, adjunct professor at Tidewater
Community College and several code development commitees.

It is with great pleasure that VBCOA put forth support for such a worthy candidate to the
International Code Council- Board of Directors.

Thank you for your consideration.

Thank you,

n W Broughton, President

VIRGINIA BUILDING & CODE OFFICIALS ASSOCIATION



